
 
 

September 2022 
 

Public Notice for 2050 MTP Update 
 

The Coastal Region Metropolitan Planning Organization (CORE MPO), the transportation planning agency for the 
Savannah urbanized area, is updating the 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (2050 MTP), called Moving Forward 
Together 2050.  The 2050 MTP is a comprehensive “blueprint” for the region’s transportation improvements aimed at 
meeting mobility needs through the next 20+ years. CORE MPO is requesting the public input on the plan update. 
 
The public is encouraged to take the 2050 MTP Update survey to provide feedback on transportation investment 
priorities and the map survey to report travel problems of different modes and suggest solutions in specific locations. 
The surveys are available on the CORE MPO website at https://www.thempc.org/Core/Mtp2050.  
 
CORE MPO will host three open houses and give presentations at 2 Council Meetings in September to gather public 
input on the 2050 MTP Update.  Meeting times and locations are listed below. (There will be more opportunities in 
October).  
 
CORE MTP Open Houses and Council Meetings: 
 
September 12th, 2022 at 6:00 pm 

• Location: 1st African Baptist Church  
• Address: 23 Montgomery St. Savannah, Ga. 31401 

 
September 13th, 2022 at 11:00 am  

• Virtual meeting: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86713926236 
 
 September 19th, 2022 at 6:00 pm 

• Virtual meeting: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84940194921 
 
 September 20th, 2022 at 5:00 pm 

• Location: Effingham Co. Ga Administrative Complex 
• Address:  804 S. Laurel St. Springfield, Ga. 31329 

 
 September 20th, 2022 at 5:15 pm  

• Location: Richmond Hill City Hall CC Chambers 
• Address: 40 Richard Davis Dr. Richmond Hill, Ga. 31324 

 
For any questions regarding the 2050 MTP Update, please contact Wykoda Wang, Director of Transportation 
Administration at 912-651-1466, wangw@thempc.org or Melanie Wilson, Executive Director at  912-651-1440, 
wilsonm@thempc.org.  
 
Disclaimer: The Chatham County-Savannah Metropolitan Planning Commission (MPC) and Coastal Region Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (CORE MPO) are committed to the principle of affirmative action and prohibit discrimination against otherwise 
qualified persons on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, age, disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity and 
expression, marital status, familial status, parental status, political beliefs, genetic information, income, or other protected category in 
its recruitment, employment, facility and program accessibility or services. 
 
MPC and CORE MPO are committed to enforcing the provisions of the Civil Rights Act, Title VI, and all the related requirements 
mentioned above. CORE MPO is also committed to taking positive and realistic affirmative steps to ensure the protection of rights and 
opportunities for all persons affected by its plans and programs. 
 

https://www.thempc.org/Core/Mtp2050#gsc.tab=0
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86713926236
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84940194921
mailto:wangw@thempc.org
mailto:wilsonm@thempc.org

